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Date: July LL,aOL3

Federal Communications Commission

Authorization and Evaluation Division

Subject: Short-term confidentialis request regarding application for certification of FCC lD: QEgtD-6t
Purcuant to DA 04-1705 of the Commission's public notice, we request short-term confidential treatment fur the

following information untilAug 24"20l.il in orderto ensure sensitive business information remains confidential until

the actual marketing of the device.

External Photos

Test setup photos

User's Manuol

lnternol Photas

Sincerely yours,

Sincerely yours,

Title: Chief Technology Otficer
E-Moil: ontli.koinuloinen@ouuppo.com
Tel.: +358 50 §62746


